
Paid Parking Improvements Coming Soon To Pembroke Regional Hospital 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
May 26, 2021  
 
PEMBROKE - A new, more modern parking system will soon be installed in the Deacon Street 
and Tower D parking lots at the Pembroke Regional Hospital.  
 
The parking system upgrade scheduled to take place May 31st to June 2nd will include a number 
of new features such as contactless debit and credit card payment with tap, WAVE technology 
for contactless ticket entry and upgraded intercoms which will improve communication and 
remote assistance. 
 
Tracey Chiviendacz, Facility Manager for SP+ which operates paid parking at PRH said both 
parking lots will remain open during the installation. 
 
While parking rates won’t be impacted by the upgrade, Ms. Chiviendacz said those individuals 
who have purchased Frequent User Cards for the current system will need to visit the parking 
office starting June 3rd to receive a new one as existing cards aren’t compatible with the new 
machines.    
 
The SP+ office, room C004, located in the corridor adjacent to Mulvihill Drug Mart in Tower C 
Is open Monday to Friday 9:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  
 
Those needing to contact the parking office by phone can do so by calling 613-635-PARK 
(7275). 

The parking revenue at Pembroke Regional Hospital is invested in areas of improvement that 
are not provincially funded.  
 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 
Carolyn Levesque, Public Affairs and Communications Coordinator  
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
(613) 732-3675, extension 6165 / carolyn.levesque@prh.email  
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